
NE J Street Interchange Project
Bentonville, Arkansas

Why Are We Having This Meeting?

The purpose of this location and design public hearing is to present and 
discuss the design plans and Environmental Assessment (EA) for the 
proposed project and to solicit comments.

The format for this hearing is an open house, which means there is no 
formal presentation. You are encouraged to view the plans and exhibits, 

comments are very important 
and could help shape the nature of future improvements.

The public can make comments and provide it to project personnel by 
September 13, 2024, by any of the following methods:

PublicInvolvement@GarverUSA.com

Leave a voice recording
501-823-0730

NEJStreetInterchange.TransportationPlanRoom.com

Garver, Attn: Keegan Doan
4701 Northshore Drive, 

North Little Rock, AR 72118


